

April 15, 2005

Pam Bonrud, Executive Director SD Public Utilities Commission 500 East Capitol Ave. Pierre, SD 57501-5070



RE:

SANCOM, INC D/B/A MITCHELL TELECOM GENERAL EXCHANGE

**TARIFF FILING** 

~ Kroell

Dear Ms. Bonrud:

Enclosed please find an original of Sancom's General Exchange Tariff, which is submitted for informational purposes consistent with the approval of the Commission granted certificate of authority in Docket TC04-090, dated July 29, 2004. If you have any questions regarding the enclosed tariff, please contact me at (605) 796-4411 or Wendy Harper of Vantage Point Solutions at (605) 995-1756.

Sincerely,

Gene Kroell

General Manager

**Enclosures** 

Cc: Wendy Harper, Vantage Point Solutions